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Message:
My name is Claudia Castillo, and I am a proud resident of the great state of Texas. I am writing to express my strong
opposition to the
proposed redistricting plan that would unfairly benefit one political party — in this case, the Republican Party — at
the expense of fair
and equal representation for all Texans.

Redistricting should be a nonpartisan process rooted in democratic principles, not a political weapon to entrench
power.
Gerrymandering weakens the voices of everyday voters, distorts our elections, and erodes trust in government. As a
Texan, I believe in
the importance of free and fair elections that reflect the true will of the people, not the manipulated boundaries of a
map drawn behind
closed doors.

Our communities are diverse and vibrant, and they deserve representation that reflects that reality — not lines drawn
to dilute or
divide their voices for political gain. It is unacceptable to sacrifice the integrity of our democracy for short-term
partisan advantage.

I urge this committee to reject any redistricting plan that is not transparent, equitable, and representative of the
people of Texas. We
deserve better. We deserve fair maps that uphold our values, protect our communities, and strengthen our
democracy.




